Official ball supplier sought

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: May 11, 2020

Table Tennis England is currently inviting tenders for provision of ITTF-approved table tennis balls to a number of
national events in season 2020/21 and designated status as ‘Table Tennis England Official Ball Supplier'.

Extension opportunities also exist for event title sponsorship and membership promotion.

The deadline for tender responses is noon on May 25 — please contact neil.rogers@tabletennisengland.co.uk for
tender documentation and further information.
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